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Cyclone Ana Relief   
Feeding Stations    
Motorbikes for Pastors
Harold and Kathy Oelschlager 

Hello friends of the Warm Heart of Africa,



Thank you for your ongoing generosity, prayers, and commitment to our partners in
ministry in the Evangelical Lutheran Church in Malawi.  
In consultation with Bishop Joseph Bvumbwe and the ELCM staff,  we have learned
about some of the most current challenges in Malawi.  Some of these difficulties are
ongoing effects of the pandemic, some are a direct result of the recent wide-spread
damage done by cyclone Ana, and some are familiar ministries that we continue to
support for the purpose of community health, education and sustainability.
Below is a list of individual ministries & projects that have risen up as priorities  this
year through the ELCM.   

       Education Scholarship

Together we give thanks to God for this partnership, we pray for an end to hunger, disasters, illness, and
inequity, and ask God to surround those who are suffering with comfort and hope .  If you have any
questions or would like more detailed information, please feel free to contact me.       

Peace, 

Deacon Laura Ramlow          
Companion Coordinator - Malawi, Africa
lramlow@nwswi.org 

Orphanages 
Deep Drilled Borewells
Literacy Project
Pastor Salary Relief
Pastors' Academy

If you, your household, or your congregation feels called to give a financial gift toward one of these
ministries, you can do so in one of two ways:



Send a check to: The Northwest Synod of Wisconsin 

(*Please indicate which area of ministry you are supporting in the memo line)  
944 24 1/4 Street   Suite 2

Chetek, WI  54728 
OR

 You can give a gift online: http://nwswi.org/giving 
*Please choose 'Malawi' in the funds list, and the ministry of your choice in 'sub-funds' 


